
Are you prepared for 
future flooding?
JOIN US TO LEARN MORE ABOUT POTENTIAL FLOOD 
RISKS IN YOUR COMMUNITY

Thursday, July 18, 2024 

6 - 8 PM 

The Lodge at Malibou Lake

29033 Lake Vista Dr, 

Agoura Hills, CA 91301

For more information call the  
LA County Flood Zone Hotline  
at (626) 458-4321 or visit  
https://pw.lacounty.gov/wmd/
NFIP/FMP2025/ to learn more.

Attend a Public 
Meeting

Flood Risk: 
Protect Your Home!

It is important to know how to 

 help protect your home against 

  the impacts of flooding.

For more information about flood 
 
 risk and protective measures, 

  visit the Los Angeles County 

   Public Works National Flood 

    Insurance Program and County 

     Floodways website.

To learn how the National 

Flood Insurance Program can 

reduce the socio-economic 

impact of flooding and 

how to apply, visit 

www.fema.gov/flood-insurance

www.pw.lacounty.gov/wmd/nfip


